
Newsletter December 2024 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

• This morning our entertainment is Jill Williams, followed by the BIG Christmas 
Raffle draw. We have lots of fabulous prizes, so make sure you buy some tickets!  
The Plant Pot have given us the tasty, home made mince pies and Christmas 
cake for you all to enjoy today. 

 

• Happy Birthday this month to Peter Hewitt, Gail Staples, Tim Raynes, Alan 
Watton, Jane Medding, Carol Yardley, Carol Hoath, Lisa Levitt, Jean Stoppard, 
Breege Owen and Ann Ransome. 
 

• Did you get your free packet of Jelly Drops last time? We still have some available 
if you missed out. 
 

• We are very sad to announce the death of Ann Harrison, we send our deep 
condolences to the family. 
 
 

• Tuesday 17th December it’s our Christmas Party, this is a ticket only event, so 
please make sure your names are down if you want to go. The party is from 12.30 
to 2.30pm, doors open at 12.15. We will be serving sandwiches and cakes 
together with hot drinks or Elderflower fizzy water. We will have a visit from 
Father Christmas with gifts for you all. The children from Nettleham Junior 
School will be singing Christmas carols. ( Please remember we  cannot take 
photos or videos of the children ). There will be a prize for the best Christmas 
outfit. 
 

• There is no meeting on Thursday 19th December. 
 
 

• Next year on Thursday 2nd of January we will be entertained by Jill Williams, on 
the 16th we have a short presentation on Scam Awareness followed by the 
Lincoln Ukulele Band. 
 

• On the 13th February we have a trip to the Elite Restaurant for Fish and Chips, 
this is a free event, tickets will be available from January 16th. 
 

• Thought for the month    –            Santa’s secret to staying jolly? 
                         He only works one day a year! 


